
June 2019 

Pulse activities 

For our more youthful readers, a Pulse day 
out is planned for Saturday 8th June at 
Moors Valley. Even further ahead is the 
Pulse camp, taking place over the weekend 
of 12th-14th July. Please note that parents 
may need to provide transport for those 
attending. See Jules to find out more! 

Worship team meeting 

If you are in any way involved in a worship 
team, or indeed, would like to be, then 
you’ll want to be at the next get-together 
which follows the morning meeting on 
Sunday 9th June. Please do try and be 
there - light lunch provided. 

Men’s breakfast 

These are informal, friendly events held at 
Café Newt. This month’s is at 9am on 
Saturday 1st June. No need to reserve a 
place, just turn up. And whilst on the 
subject of men’s events…. 

In the Arena 

Men’s evening event with Rob Parsons and 
Gerrit Bantjes on Thursday 12 June in 
Bath. Pre-booked tickets are £7 each. If 
interested, speak to Steve. For more info, 
see: www.careforthefamily.org.uk. 

 

Great Get Together picnic 

I am certain I’m not speaking just for 
myself when I opine that everyone loves a 
picnic….especially when there’s the 
promise of great company! Sunday 23rd 
June sees the UK celebrating the memory 
of the late Jo Cox MP (‘we have more in 
common than that which divides us’) and 
GCC certainly won’t be missing out. 
Straight after that morning’s worship 
meeting, we’ll be heading out onto the 
school playing fields for a picnic lunch 
together. Looking forward to it already! 

 And coming up… 

Small Group leaders meeting 

The next meeting for all Small Group 
leaders is on Thursday 18th July at 7.30pm 
in the Old Library. If you’re the leader of a 
group, please make sure the date is in your 
diary and, if you’re unable to attend, that a 
representative can go in your place. 

Ephesians 

For 3 consecutive weeks beginning  1st 
August, Mike Thompson will be leading a 
study on the book of Ephesians. The 
meetings will be held in the Old Library, 
starting at 7.30pm - please bring a bible 
with you. 

 

Belong, believe, be changed 

 All these events are held at The Old Library unless otherwise stated  
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A complete up-to-date diary of events 
can be found on the website 
[Resources > Diary] 

Online diary 

 

If you are new to GCC please pick up a 
Welcome sheet which tells you what 
to expect on a Sunday and about 
regular weekly/monthly events. 

New to GCC? 


